
22. THE MEETING OF THE GENERATIONS
‘THIRD AGE’ - THE GENERATION CROSSROADS

Officer responsible Author
Community  Advocate Barbara Ford

Corporate Plan Output:  Advocacy 6.1.text.47

The purpose of this report is to seek interest in attendance at the Meeting of the
Generations forum to be held in Christchurch on Thursday, 14 and Friday, 15
September 2000.

The Third Age Programme seeks to establish a basis for informed debate on the
implications of an aging population on society as a whole.  Participants should
represent all age groups.

Recommendation: That the Board sponsor two community representatives from each
Ward to attend the Meeting of the Generations forum from 2000/01
Discretionary Funds, and that members indicate their interest in
attending.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the officer’s recommendation be adopted.


